Bus Stop Appeal Hearings
CLAY COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD
November 22, 2011

The Clay County School Board met for a bus stop appeal hearing on the above date in the Board Room at
the Teacher Inservice Center at Fleming Island High School with members present, to wit: Janice
Kerekes, District 1; Carol Studdard, District 2; Charlie Van Zant, Jr., District 3, Frank Farrell, District 4
and Lisa Graham, District 5. Superintendent Ben Wortham was also present.

Board Chairman Frank Farrell called the hearing to order at 3:30 p.m. Backup documentation can be
found in File #1090.

Item #1. Doug & Cindy Masters, parents, were present. They are appealing bus stop location.
Superintendent recommended the request be denied.  After a brief discussion motion was made by
Charlie Van Zant, seconded by Janice Kerekes, to approve the request for the remainder of the 2011-
2012 school year only, effective early next week. This issue will be reevaluated on an annual basis.

Voting Aye:  All
Voting Nay:  None

Motion carried 5-0.

The hearings adjourned at 4:25p.m.
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